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MEMO
TO: Jesse Baco@/
FROM:  Mark Mitchell =
DATE: August 15, 2018
RE: Board Agenda Item — Building Modification — Maryville Elementary

Presented for Board approval is a request from Mrs. Gayle Korfhage to remove a
wall-mounted computer table in the Preschool room at Maryville Elementary.

Removing this computer table will provide more space for learning. Also, the
table is much too tall for preschool and is not developmentally appropriate that
preschool students would use technology in this fashion. The additional space
will improve compliance with implementing state preschool regulations.

| recommend the Board approve the request from Mrs. Gayle Korfhage to remove

a wall-mounted computer table in the Preschool room at Maryville Elementary.

Attachment: Memo from Mrs. Gayle Korfhage
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PAT R?o'rs

4504 Summers Drive
Principal-Interim Louisville, KY 40229 Counselor
Gayle Korthage Phone 502-869-2400 Fax 502-955-5753 Kaet Barron

August 14,2018

Dear Mr. Mitchell,

I am requesting that you seek approval from the Board of Education to remove the computer table
that is installed in the preschool classroom at Maryville Elementary School. The table is much too

tall for preschool students and is not developmentally appropriate that preschool students would

use technology in that way. The space is also needed to implement state preschool regulations,

Thank you
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Gayle Korfhage

Interim Principal
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